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 Oliver Ziehn OBJ2016/3502/P 17/07/2016  12:18:55 The proposed extension has a height of 3 m and will extend well beyond any other rear extension on 

the north side of the terrace. The height and depth of the extension will block too much of the already 

scarce light in our north facing garden. We therefore object to this planning application. Please let me 

know what other steps we can take to ensure that our concerns are heard.
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